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19/02/2018. 
 
  
  
Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
I am a long resident of Baltrasna, Ashbourne, Co. Meath and I ask that you would put Baltrasna 
back into Ashbourne for the next local election and for the future ones also. 
 
My house is less than 1.5 miles from the centre of Ashbourne, where we own two  businesses and 
we are a part of the Ashbourne community. 
 
My children attend primary school in Ashbourne, walking distance of our house. We are involved 
with sporting and recreational activities locally and know the people of the town as friends and 
neighbours. 
 
Ratoath is a fine growing town but we were just put into it to make up numbers, not for the 
betterment of our townland of Baltrasna. 
 
I trust that you will look favourably on my submission to put Baltrasna back into Ashbourne for the 
election boundary. 
 
  
Regards 
 
Grainne Bailey Farrell. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


